

## **Exhibit 33**

**REDACTED VERSION OF DOCUMENT PROPOSED TO BE  
FILED UNDER SEAL**

**From:** Dan Magida [dmagida@elysiumhealth.com]  
**Sent:** Tuesday, November 01, 2016 7:24 PM  
**To:** Dan Alminana  
**Subject:** Re: Inventory

Is [REDACTED] on schedule to be done by December?

On Tue, Nov 1, 2016 at 2:55 PM, Dan Alminana <dan@elysiumhealth.com> wrote:

Ideally it would be [REDACTED] and ptero coming from another source, assuming it's good. Let's just keep a tight leash on this to ensure we don't run the risk of running out. We can place order with ChromaDex if we hit Code Red.

On Nov 1, 2016, at 11:53 AM, Dan Magida <dmagida@elysiumhealth.com> wrote:

Have about 180,000 bottles left to be manufactured in Tishcon, if their raw materials usage sheet is accurate. That is excluding the 100,000 bottle order this week.

Want to go 40K in Nov and then 46K in December. Even with an aggressive forecast of selling 68K in March, we should be covered thru Q1.

There will be about 50 kg of Ptero leftover, so can do a light order there.

Is the next order thru Chromadex? I put the odds at 65% we wait to see if [REDACTED] can make a run prior to EOY. Could cut it tight but Tishcon will have better tolling come 2017 and we could have another manufacturer up and running.

On Tue, Nov 1, 2016 at 2:40 PM, Dan Alminana <dan@elysiumhealth.com> wrote:

| At current pace, when do we need to place raw material order by?